
 
 
 

 
☆New Event☆ 
 
Conquer our Stamp Rally with Japanese students and receive various snacks from all 

over the world! 

 

❈ International Exchange × Waseda de GO ~ Get some snacks / candies around the 

world ~ 
 
Thursday, October 27th 4:40PM start. 

 

Hello! We are Waseda University Study Abroad Student Advisers. To make an 

environment that makes students experience the delight of study abroad and 

international exchange, we are planning the event "International Exchange × Waseda 

de GO ~ Get some snacks / candies around the world ~". 
 
Make teams of Japanese and international students from all over the world to discover 

our international campus through the Stamp Rally! Stamp Rally is a race in which 

participants have their cards stamped at the check points along a prescribed course. In 

our event, we see the campus as a world of map and there will be six spots such as 

North America, Oceania and Europe. At each spot, you will work on some quizzes and 

games with your members in order to get various sweets from all over the world! Let’s 

get snacks from all the areas in the world! 

 
 

 

【Date】Thursday, October 27th 4:40PM-8PM (including after 

party) ※Reception 4:20PM 
 
【Meeting Place】Building 22, WGG seminar room 1.2 on the 1st 

floor 【Place】Waseda campus and Toyama Campus 
 
【Participants】Waseda students (including international students) 
 
【Language】English. Japanese (No worries even if you can’t speak 

Japanese) 【Participation Fee】500 yen 
 
【 The number of participants 】 50 students (Japanese students 25, International 

students 25) 
 
※We will stop accepting applications once all the places are taken. 

 
 

↓↓Registration Form↓↓ ※the closing date: October 20th 

 
 
(For International students) 



 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeQLUOX0gvyzHByf3JgoGkVGzGqF4vdtq-v-

xF7Pg89Qmm8ow/viewform?c=0&w=1 

 

(For Japanese students) 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1yvQAiwFCNBwJvlw7Smw4xCXwsdcEGIe8xb56MOE 

K8dU/viewform?edit_requested=true 

 

After the stamp rally, you are going to join an after party and have some refreshments. 

It should be a great opportunity to make new friends. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact us by e-mail. 

w.adviser.promotion@gmail.com 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you at the event! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

＊This picture is from the International Winter Party last year. 
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